
 

                                     22.03.2023 

  

NOTICE 
A Seminar on “Opportunities of Higher Education " will be organized by 

GITAM UNIVERSITY,  Visakhapatnam, in association with our college,  

at Room No. 8 of our college on 24th  March from 2.45 pm to 3.45  pm. 

All the interested students are invited to attend the event on that day.  

       All the teachers/ HODs are requested to give one extra attendance 

to all the participating students. 
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